
Public Notice
To help the City of Houston (City) prevent and respond to the
impacts of COVID-19, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) has allocated an additional $21,274,068.00 in
Community Development Block Grant Coronavirus (CDBG-CV)
Grant Funds to the City's Housing and Community Development
Department (HCDD) as apportioned by the Coronavirus Aid,
Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act).
The Amended 2019 Annual Action Plan will serve as a grant
application for the grant funds made available through the CARES
Act that will be used to help prevent and respond to the impacts of
COVID-19.

Community Development Block Grant – Coronavirus
(CDBG-CV)

Activity Increase

Public Services $ 8,509,628

Public Facilities $ 8,509,627

Planning and Administration $ 4,254,813

Total $ 21,274,068

Public Review and Comment Period
View the Draft Amended 2019 Annual Action Plan online at
https://houstontx.gov/housing/hud-reports.html.
The 5-day comment period on the Draft Amended 2019 Annual
Action Plan will be Monday, October 26, 2020 through Saturday,
October 31, 2020. Public comments may be submitted by

Email: HCDDPlanning@houstontx.gov
Mail: HCDD, ATTN: Planning, 2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor,

Houston, TX 77002
Summaries of public comments and responses will be available in
the final version of the Amended 2019 Annual Action Plan. Following
the public comment period, this item will be submitted to City
Council for approval.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6308.


